
not hesitate to contact 

Guarena at 505-488-8476 

or gmad-

eky97@gmail.com.  

 

The next PAC meeting is 

scheduled for  

September 9, 2019 at 

5:30 pm in the school 

library.  

Student Handbooks will 

be given out along with 

Teacher News and more 

information shared on the 

NWEA growth charts.  

Hello and Welcome Back!! 

With the new school year 

brings some changes. 

Both the PAC President 

(Melissa Morgan) and 

Secretary (Guarena Ad-

eky) have had to step 

down because their chil-

dren do not attend Bread 

Springs Day School.  

This being said, new Offic-

ers are needed to plan for 

this year’s fundraising 

efforts along with plan for 

upcoming meetings where 

we bring in more to the 

meetings besides fund-

raising.  

Guarena has met with the 

Administration to discuss 

a lot of ideas, and will try 

to be on-hand to assist the 

new Officers. She will 

have a binder available for 

the new Secretary to help 

guide them on how to do 

minutes, agendas, calen-

dars, newsletters, etc..  

To have a successful PAC, 

we need more parent in-

volvement and participa-

tion at all meetings and 

events.  

If you have any questions 

about PAC and would like 

to know more, please do 
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Special Upcoming 
Dates:  

• September 9, 
2019 8:30 am-
School Board 
Meeting 

• September 9, 
2019 5:30 pm—
PAC Meeting 

• September 30, 
2019 5:30 pm  
Math STEM Night 

• October 4, 2019 
School Pictures for 
all Students 

• October 7, 2019 
5:30 pm-PAC 
Meeting 

• October 21, 2019 
Parent Teacher 
Conferences –No 
School- 

• October 25, 2019 
5:30-8:00 pm Hal-
loween Carnival 

School Pictures is sched-

uled for October 4, 2019. 

More information on the 

cost will be sent out when 

the information is re-

ceived at the school.  

In previous years, all stu-

dents had their pictures 

taken and all paid $15.00 

for the packet. The packet 

includes: 1-8x10, 2-5x7, 

and 1 sheet of wallets.  

They also have specials 

that they offer to parents 

that is at an extra cost.  

PAC will not be paying 

with 1 check this year. 

Each student will be re-

quired to have the exact 

amount in their picture 

envelope and their infor-

mation is correct and ac-

curate.  

Kenneth Brown will be 

doing the pictures again, 

so please make every ef-

fort to have your child at 

the school on Picture 

Day. If you miss this day, 

and you still want their 

pictures taken, you can 

do it at their studio at the 

mall, however you will 

have to pay extra for the 

sitting fee. 

School Pictures 
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Box Tops & Other Fundraisers 

BoxTops will begin in Oc-

tober. Each teacher will be 

responsible for taking 

BoxTops and keeping 

track of the number 

brought in each month. 

The classroom who brings 

in the most BoxTops will 

win that month’s contest. 

The winner will have a ice 

cream or cupcake party 

the following month.  

The Halloween Carnival 

will be the first fundraiser 

of the year. It is being 

planned for October 25th 

in the School Gym. All 

fundraising efforts will go 

towards the field trip 

spending money, t-shirts, 

and bags.  


